
From: Sophie Ismail 
Sent: Monday, 19 December 2016 5:05 PM 
To: Chambers - Watson VP 
Subject: Re: Timetabling - AM2015/2 - Four yearly review of modern awards - Family friendly work 
arrangements 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
I refer to my friend's email below. 
 
The ACTU respectfully submits that neither the changes sought, nor the disagreements between the 
parties, are significant enough to warrant a mention. 
 
To assist the Commission in its consideration of this matter, I confirm that the ACTU has advised the 
employer parties that it is content for proposed directions 5 onwards to be considered at a later 
date if that is more convenient. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sophie 
 
 
Sophie Ismail 
Legal and Industrial Officer 
 


